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While I have only been riding motorcycles for a few years now and I am apart of the 

younger generation, I have found the concept of lane filtering or “splitting” to be more 

appealing as time goes on. With more and more people on their phones and not 

looking at the road, I have been almost hit numerous times between my time riding in 

Portland and Seattle area. I have a feeling if this were put in place the number of 

motorcyclists accidents would reduce over time due to the natural change of the 

population and traffic in Oregon.  


